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Mississippi Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. N. L. Stampley

Senior Vice President, Nuclear
P. O. Box 1640
Jackson, MS 39205

Gentlemen:

Subject: Meeting Summary - Docket 50-416/82-62

This refers to the meeting held with you and other members of your staff at
your corporate offices on July 26, 1982. This meeting related to activities
authorized by NRC Operating License NPF-13 for the Grand Gulf 1 facility. The
subjects discussed are detailed in the enclosed inspection report.

Our concern about the role of the corporate safety review committee and the role
of the advisor to the plant manager were expressed to you at the meeting and your
positive response to our concerns is appreciated.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided for a better
understanding of these issues. In accordance with Section 2.790 of NRC'r " Rules
of Practices," Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulation, a copy of this
letter and enclosure will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

|
!

| James P. O'Reilly
| Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Inspection Report 50-416/82-62

! cc w/ encl:
( D. C. Gibbs, Vice President

| Middle South Energy, Inc.
C. K. McCoy, Plant Manager
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bcc w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Manegement Branch
State of Mississippi
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